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VIND Council Meeting Minutes
21 January, 2018
Beban Social Centre Room 1 

1.
The meeting was called to order by D/C Ion Barnes at 1005.  There were 16 members present.
2.
No deceased members were identified.
3.
The secretary carried out the squadron Roll Call.  All squadrons were represented apart from Ripple Rock and Port Alberni.
4.
Special guest NEO Peter Bolton and Past District Commanders were welcomed.
5.
As the minutes of the Council meeting of September, 2017 have been lost, they could not be approved.
6.     Business arising from the minutes – D/C Ion reported that issues discussed at the meeting were raised at the National Conference.
7.
District Officers Reports

Executive Officer - Wayne Smiley
- No report


Educational Officer - Alexa Stochmal – written (attached to the minutes)
Secretary - Sheila Boutcher – No report
North Star Editor - Sheila Boutcher – No report
Membership Officer   Nichol Miller - written (attached to the minutes)
Financial Officer - Carol Green - written (attached to the minutes)

  Moved by Carol Green, seconded by Barry Ensign that Treasurer’s Report and Financial Statements be accepted.  Motion carried.

Past Commander - Barry Ensign – reported on his squadron activities.
Privacy Officer - Don Butt- written (attached to the minutes)
Historian - Joanne Farmer – The historical records are now with Wayne Smiley. 
Commander - Ion Barnes - written (attached to the minutes)

     Moved by Don Butt, seconded by Jean-Pierre van Praet, that the Officers’ Reports be accepted.  Motion carried. 
8.
Ion Barnes asked NEO Peter Bolton to report from the National perspective. (Report attached)

8.
Squadron Commanders Reports
Cape Lazo - Ken Hammer - written (attached to the minutes)

Cowichan - Bob Wheadon - written (attached to the minutes)
Gabriola Island - Mike Hoeinghaus - written (attached to the minutes)
Mt. Brenton - John Davis - written (attached to the minutes)
Nanaimo - Wally Wells - written (attached to the minutes)
Nanoose - Jim Dutton - written (attached to the minutes)
Port Alberni - Ken McKinnon – No report
Ripple Rock -Kevin Kavanagh - written (attached to the minutes)

Moved by Bob Wheedon, seconded by John Davis, that the Squadron Commanders’ Reports be accepted. Motion carried.
9.
New Business
a) The Squadron Challenge Trophy was presented by D/C Ion Barnes, to Don Butt, as the representative of Gabriola Squadron. 

b) Don Butt reported that Gabriola Squadron carried out a survey of all members.  The survey results, and final report, can be accessed on the Gabriola Squadron website.  No password is required. Under ‘About Us’ click on ‘Minutes and Reports’ and scroll down to the bottom to find “Survey”.

c) VIND Rendezvous – This is being planned for June 9-10, 2018 at the Qualicum Beach RV Park
9.
Upcoming Meetings 

Council Meeting - Sunday April 29 at Beban Park


VIND AGM – June 2 at Oceanfront Suites at Cowichan Bay

10. 
The meeting was terminated by consensus at 1230.
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